

### **Budget Appeal Form - Equestrian Club**

From UBSA Website <ubsaweb@buffalo.edu>

Date Sun 5/11/2025 8:46 PM

To SA Treasurer <sa-treas@buffalo.edu>; UBSA Contracts <sa-contracts@buffalo.edu>; Amanda Johnson <alij7@buffalo.edu>

1 attachment (438 KB)

Incorrect\_Math-Untitled document (1).pdf;

Please Note: Club budget appeals are reviewed by the SA Senate or Executive Committee, and therefore any appeal form submitted may be posted on the SA website.

First Name maekraet@buffalo.edu

Last Name maekraet@buffalo.edu

Please choose your club Equestrian Club

What position do you hold within your club Treasurer

Please note: any appeals made by clubs may **ONLY** be based on procedural error, inaccurate application of the criteria set forth under applicable policy or math pertaining to the relevant club, or violation of law. A club may only appeal its own budget, not that of any other club.

Please select the basis for your club's appeal (you may select multiple options): inaccurate math pertaining to the relevant club

Procedural error

# Inaccurate application of the criteria set forth under applicable policy

## **Inaccurate math**

What is the specific inaccurate math that you are alleging? (Please state in as much detail as possible.) The Equestrian Team needs enough funds to cover its basic needs. Lessons, horse shows, and coaching fees. We listed this in our budget proposal; however, I think it may have gotten overlooked considering our proposed budget is not enough to cover one of those areas. Attached is a listed amount of all our expenditures and their totals. Detailing the kind of funding we will need.

Please attach all relevant evidence.	Incorrect Math-Untitled document (1),	.pdt

#### Violation of the law

### **Outcome and other info:**

What outcome are you requesting in this appeal? More money added to our budget so that we are able to fund our club.

Is there anything else that you want SA to know regarding your appeal? Unfortunately, horseback riding is an expensive sport. Our vendors have high fees because they are paying to feed, house, and care for 30+ horses at a time. Our goal is to make horseback riding attainable for college students who are already running on a tight budget. We cannot do this without funding and help from the student association. This year, we were able to host 14 events with the help of our increased budget from SA. We ask that you help us in reaching our goal of making this sport accessible for as many people as possible. We appreciate the work that you have put in this last year.

